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Dr. Joshua Lederberg
202 Genetics
University of Wisconsin
Madison 6, Wisconsin

Dear Josh:

-Qolzjca!?
Of course, I'll be pleased to publish your astronorfiical
comments in the next issue of Bacteriologiczl News., It was
pleasant to read them and I wouldn't think of attempting any
comments.

Evidently you sent Ferry a copy, and he came in with
an idea for a new committee. I believe he ic going to answer
you sepzrately.

I can arrange for reprints from Bacterioclogical News
if you would like them. Be sure and let me know how many you
want well ahead of time; that is to say, around the early part
of March.

Sincerely yours,

Pk
E. M. Foster
Secretzary
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